
ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY

INTEROFFICE  MEMORANDUM 

June 10, 2024 

To: Jerome D. Schad, Chair 
Peggy A. LaGree, Vice Chair 
Michele M. Iannello, Treasurer  

From:    Joyce Tomaka, Chief Financial Officer 

Subject: 2023 Annual Comprehensive Financial Report (ACFR) 
Application Submission 

The Finance Department has completed its 2023 Annual Comprehensive Financial Report 
(ACFR).  The ACFR is submitted for an award by application to the Certificate of Achievement 
for Excellence in Financial Reporting by the Government Finance Officers Association of the 
United States and Canada (GFOA). 

It is my pleasure to submit this report on behalf of the Authority. 
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